SD State Board of Dentistry
Special Meeting

Teleconference
July 19, 2011 6:30pm Central

Vice President Roger Wilson called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm Central.

Present were: Dr. G. Randy Sachau, Tina Van Camp, Dr. Roy Seaverson, Dr. Robin Hattervig,
Dr. Roger Wilson, Audrey Ticknor and Brittany Novotny.

The Board reviewed the request from Dr. John Kacher. Motion to defer action on Dr. Kacher’s
request until the October meeting by Wilson. Second by Seaverson. Motion carried.

The Board reviewed the request from the Department of the Air Force, Ellsworth Air Force Base
to approve a sixteen hour radiography course taught by Ms. Luann F. Brownson, offered to
personnel (active duty, reserve, guard, Red Cross or GS) working as dental technicians at the
Ellsworth Air Force Base. Motion to approve the 16 hour Dental Radiography course offered by
the Ellsworth Dental Clinic by Ticknor. Second by Hattervig. Motion carried.

The Board undertook a discussion on the proposed rule revisions and fee increases. The Board
requested additional information and deferred action, pending receipt of that information.

The Board undertook a discussion regarding the composition of the committee tasked with
drafting collaborative supervision rules. Motion to reconsider appointment of the committee by
Ticknor. Second by Hattervig. Motion failed. Motion to appoint two dental hygienists, two
dentists and Dr. Randy Sachau, as a representative of the Board, by Ticknor. Second by
Hattervig. Motion failed.

Motion to adjourn by Seaverson. Second by Van Camp. Motion carried. The meeting was
adjourned at 8:24pm.
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Audrey TicKnor, Secretary




